
  

 
  
Dear Sir, 
Planning Bill Number: Bill 17/11-15. To amend the law relating to planning; and for connected purposes. 
  
I apologise for sending this mail through my mothers account. 
 
As a resident of the Holyland area of Belfast BT7 and a member of Belfast Holyland Regeneration 
Association (BHRA), I wish to object to the Current Planning Bill, which I believe is now at Committee 
stage. 
I would like you to refer fully, to all the comments and objections raised in the attached papers, 
compiled by our local community representatives and also those by Geraint Ellis, as I fully endorse 

them also. 
 
I thank you for taking my comments on board and I would like you to acknowledge this 
communication, for my records. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely. 
  
Henry Deazley 
 
10 Penrose St. Malone Lower, Belfast. BT7 1QX. email henrydeazley@hotmail.com 
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